[official letterhead]

[date] [month] 2018
Dear Ms. Brülhart,
I have the pleasure to inform you that [name of organization] will participate in the Annual Consultations with NGOs from 27 to 29 June 2018 at the CICG in Geneva, Switzerland.
The following delegates will represent our organization (name/title)(max 4 delegates or 5/6 for a consortium):
1.

2.

3.

4.

I take this opportunity to thank you for your support in facilitating [organization’s name]’s participation in this meeting. 


Yours sincerely,

[authorizing officer]
Ms. Monika Brülhart

Chief, Partnership Section

UNHCR Geneva 
